
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 3:09 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: Trust Revision 
 
From:    
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 1:16 PM 
To: Russ Hotsenpiller <rhotsenpiller@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Trust Revision 
 

Dear Sir: 
 
Mark me as strongly against this revision and its rush to passage.  I urge you to pause its 
approval as written and to begin proper consultation with the constituency before doing any 
more work towards its approval.  Transparency in government is not being considered here and 
I, for one, strongly resent the few who think they know best to railroad their “vision” as 
opposed to the thoughts of those who need to have their say considered. 
 
Sincerely, M.J. Overholt, Salt Spring Island 
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